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Tue, Sep 18, 2007 12:19 PM 

Subject: CCU NEWS - The Week of September 17, 2007 
Date: Monday, September 17, 2007 11: 20 AM 
From: news@coastal.edu 
To: <ccunews@coastal.edu> 
Conversation: CCU NEWS - The Week of September 17, 2007 

CCU NEWS - The Week of September 17, 2007 

Welcome to Coastal Carolina University's On-Campus Newsletter. 

View the full, online newsletter at http://www.coastal.edu/newsletter. 

This Week's News 

Prank call comedian coming to Wheelwright Auditorium 
http://www.coastal.edu/news/story.php?id=1743 
Stand-up comedian Roy Wood Jr., known for his hilarious prank phone calls, will perform 
at Coastal Carolina University's Wheelwright Auditorium on Wednesday, Sept. 19 at 7 p.m. 
The event is free and open to the public, but tickets are required. 

CCU faculty present wind quintet performance 
http://www.coastal.edu/news/story.php?id=1746 
A group of Coastal Carolina University faculty members will present a concert of music 
for wind quintet on Thursday, Sept. 20 a 7:30 p.m. in Edwards Recital Hall. The event, 
which is open to the public, is free but requires a ticket. 

More news stories: http://www.coastal.edu/news/ 

This Week's Announcements 

Coastal Carolina University Joins educational institutions across the nation in 
celebrating Constitution Day today. This holiday began in 1940 as I Am an American Day. 
A celebration of citizenship, this holiday commemorates the signing of the U.S. 
Constitution on September 17, 1787. 
Individuals are encouraged to view the links below for information on the Constitution. 
Various departments will, throughout the year, provide programs which relate to issues 
addressed in the Constitution. 
http://www.constitutioncenter.org/explore/TheU.S.Constitution/index.shtml 
www.constitutionfacts.com 

Darla Domke-Damonte urges faculty to participate in the strategic planning process that 
is under way on campus. Invited sessions are set up for the following faculty groups: 
tenured, tenure track (untenured), and part-time/adjunct. (Scheduled meetings for the 
focus groups and input sessions for all groups are available at: http://www.coastal.edu/ 
strategicplanning/events.html. Random numbers have been assigned to all members of the 
respective faculty group, and two invited sessions have been set up for each group. In 
the week of Sept. 17, tenured faculty sessions will be held. Read about the process in 
the online newsletter, or go to the aforementioned site to view the meeting times and 
places. 

Health Services is warning students and others in the Coastal community to take 
precautionary measures to warn off seasonal flu. Influenza - commonly shortened to "the 
flu" - is an extremely contagious viral disease that appears most frequently in winter 
and early spring. The infection spreads through the upper respiratory tract and sometimes 
invades the lungs. Classic symptoms are fever, chills, bodyaches, headache, and fatigue 
lasting 3 to 4 days, sometimes followed by a dry cough, sore throat and runny nose for 
about another week. 
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Five to 20 Americans will come down with the flu each year. The respiratory illness is 
caused by viruses that spread from person to person by sneezing or touching something 
with the flu virus on it (doorknobs, phones, etc.) 

Tips to ward off the extremely contagious viral influence include: wash your hands 
often, use alcohol-based antibacterial hand sanitizer when soap is not available and get 
a flu shot. 

Lamonica Yates in Human Resources said flu shots will be available for CCU faculty and 
staff but a date has not yet been determined. It usually occurs in late October or 
November, she said. 

For more information, visit the Health Services site at ccoastal.edu/health. 

<b>Campus job openings</b> 
These on-campus positions have just been posted. Go online to learn more about them. 
Administrative Specialist II - Student Health Services 
Administrative Support - Academic Testing Center 
Assistant Director of Financial Aid/Scholarship Coordinator - Financial Aid 
Assistant Strength and Conditioning Coach - Athletics 
Research Specialist - Burroughs & Chapin Center of Marine & Wetlands Studies 
Evening Circulation Supervisor - Kimbel Library 
For more information, visit www.coastal.edu/hreo. 

More announcements: http://www.coastal.edu/newsletter/ 

This Week's Events 

Monday, Sept. 17 
Intramural sand volleyball, 4 p.m., sand volleyball courts 

"Harnessing Economic Value from Environmental Performance," with Paul Shahriari, pioneer 
in "green" construction practices, 6:15 p.m., Litchfield Beach and Golf Resort Conference 
Center, free but reservations are required. Call Dan Abel at 349-2257. 

"Blades of Glory," free movie for students, 7 p.m., Wall Auditorium, sponsored by Coastal 
Productiions Board 

Tuesday, Sept. 18 
"Am I To Blame? The Ethics of War in the Middle East," featuring Richard Collin, 4:30 
p.m., Wall Auditorium, sponsored by the Jackson Family Cennter for Ethics and Values, 
"Tea and Ethics" series. The program is free and will be presented again in the Waccamaw 
Center on Sept. 25 at 6 p.m. 

Public Input Seminar on CCU's strategic plan, 7 to 9 p.m., Georgetown City Hall, Council 
Chambers, at 120 North Fraser St. 

Intramural whiffleball, 7 to 10 p.m., Williams Brice, 153 

Coastal Volleyball vs. South Carolina State, 7 p.m., Kimbel Arena 

Wednesday, Sept. 19 
Stand-up comedian Roy Wood Jr. (prank call guy), 7 p.m., Wheelwright, free but tickets 
required from the Wheelwright Box Office. Not suitable for children. 

Thursday, Sept. 20 
Faculty Wind Quintet Recital, 7:30 p.m., Edwards Recital Hall, featuring CCU faculty 
musicians Amy Tully on flute, Tonya Propst on horn, Anne Dervin on clarinet, Jessica 
Miller on oboe and guest bassoonist George Schlazer, free but ticket required from 
Wheelwright Box Office 

Friday, Sept. 21 
Chanticleer Volleyball vs. Charleston Southern, 7 p.m., Kimbel Arena 
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Chanticleer Women's Soccer vs. Francis Marion, 8 p.m., CCU Soccer Field 

Saturday, Sept. 22 
Chanticleers vs. James Madison, away game 

Sunday, Sept. 23 
Chanticleer Men's Soccer vs. Cal. State Fullerton, 1 p.m., CCU Soccer Field 

More events: http://www.coastal.edu/newsletter/ 

This Week's Athletics News 

Men's Basketball Announces 2007-08 Schedule 
http://www.goccusports.com/?news=3644 
The Chanticleers, under first year head coach Cliff Ellis, will hit the road for non­
conference games that include Cincinnati, Wright State, McNeese State and Houston, as 
well as home games with UNC Wilmington and Georgia State. 

Women's World Cup Blog - Emily McColl 
http://www.goccusports.com/?news=3643 
In the second installment of the Women's World Cup blog, Coastal's Emily McColl discusses 
the New Zealand team's preparation for its second game against Denmark this past 
Saturday. 

Women's Tennis Opens Fall Season at the Cougar Fall Invitational 
http://www.goccusports.com/?news=3642 
Amy Pazahanick was the runner-up in Flight B singles at the College of Charleston 
Tournament this past weekend. 

Women's Soccer Wins Third Straight with a 2-1 Victory over North Florida 
http://www.goccusports.com/?news=3640 
Ashleigh Gunning and Blair Monroe had goals for Coastal in a 2-1 win over North Florida 
on the final day of the UNF Tournament. 

Men's Soccer Falls to College of Charleston, 2-1 
http://www.goccusports.com/?news=3641 
The CCU men's soccer team fell to the College of Charleston, 2-1, in the final day of 
action at the UNCW/Jameson Inn Classic at the UNCW Soccer Stadium. Senior Kheli Dube and 
freshman Matt Schroeder were selected to the All-Tournament team. 

Football Falls to Georgia Southern 42-34 
http://www.goccusports.com/?news=3639 
Jamie Fordham rushed for 96 yards and Mike Tolbert had three touchdowns, but Coastal fell 
to 1-2 with a 42-34 loss to Georgia Southern. 

Volleyball Falls to Delaware, 3-0 
http://www.goccusports.com/?news=3638 
Coastal Carolina was sweep by Delaware in the Lady Chanticleers' final match of The 
Caravelle Resort Invitational. Game scores were 29-31, 20-30, 26-30. Junior Brett 
Starbuck and freshman Megan Bickford were named to the All-Tournament Team. 

More athletics news: http://www.goccusports.com 

Coastal People 

Read about Coastal People: http://www.coastal.edu/newsletter/ 

Publication Deadlines 

Coastal Carolina University's Newsletter will be e-mailed weekly to all students, faculty 
and staff by the Office of Marketing Communications. 
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Submissions should be sent to news@coastal.edu by 5 p.rn. Thursday to be included in the 
newsletter, which will be sent electronically by noon the following Monday. 

Page 4 of 4 


	CCU Newsletter, September 17, 2007
	Recommended Citation

	ccu-newsletter-2007-09-17-01
	ccu-newsletter-2007-09-17-02
	ccu-newsletter-2007-09-17-03
	ccu-newsletter-2007-09-17-04

